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Superstorm Sandy created a 

large degree of damage to our 

Town, leaving approximately 

98% of our residents and 

business without electricity.  

Many turned to generators for 

their power needs during this 

extended outage.  Our 

emergency responders 

encountered many situations 

where generators were being 

used in an unsafe manner.  

Unfortunately there were a 

number of people who 

experienced symptoms of 

carbon monoxide exposure 

due to this situation, thankfully 

nothing of a significant nature. 

Our goal is to educate you 

and your family regarding the 

safety concerns that are 

necessary when using 

generators.  More frequent 

and intense storm activity has 

increased the use of both 

portable and installed 

generators.  Read the product 

literature that was provided 

with your generator in order 

to understand the safety 

procedures that are specific to 

your model.   

Carbon monoxide is a silent 

killer.  Please use these helpful 

tips when using your 

generators.  The life you save 

may be your own. 

September is National Preparedness Month.  Are you READY?   

Go to READY.GOV for more information on how to prepare you and your family for emergencies. 
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Fire Departments have specially calibrated instruments to detect the presence of carbon 

monoxide (CO).  CO is odorless, colorless and tasteless.  CO detectors are required but 

they have a lifespan.  Check you batteries and, when needed, replace your detectors. 

Important Points To Remember: 

 Maintain and prepare your generators now, before 

you need them. 

 Ensure that you have an adequate supply of fuel. 

 Determine a safe location in which to set up your 

generator so that the exhaust does not enter your 

house. 

 Train members of you family in the safe operation 

of the generator, consistent with the 

manufacturers instructions. 

This information is brought to you through the cooperative efforts of: 

 North White Plains Fire Department 

 Banksville Fire Department 

 Armonk Fire Department 

 Valhalla Volunteer Ambulance Corps 

 North Castle Citizen Corps Council 

 Town of North Castle Office of Emergency 

Management 

 North Castle Police Department 


